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The engineering firm MTE appears to have prepared the draft Petersburg DWS design
/ recommendations /engineering specs which took over six months to prepare.
Meanwhile the residents whose money you are spending have been given six days to
review it and attempt to understand it. Furthermore, it appears to have been
released only to a small group and during the holiday season when many are
otherwise involved with religious and various secular activities.

Given the lack of time provided to the residents to review the engineering report, we
respectfully request that: Council defer the decision to consider the staff
recommendation and provide the residents much more time to digest the Report.

Doug Jordan
Petersburg



